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Minutes for the Airport Advisory Board Meeting of October 27, 2014 

 
 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:20 p.m. at the Claremont Municipal Airport by 

Chief Rick Bergeron.  Also in attendance were board members Joe Osgood, Keith Raymond, 

Dave Carton and Roger Hamel. 

 

 The reading of the minutes from the July 28, 2014 meeting was postponed until the next 

meeting. 

 

 Dave Carton raised a question about a junk sofa that turned up in the Civil Air Patrol 

storage area.  No one present knew anything about the origin of the piece of furniture and the 

airport manager stated that he would look into having it removed by the public works 

department. 

 

 The airport manager advised the board that the DPW would be making repairs to the 

runway snow plow on the following Wednesday and that he would coordinate the move of the 

plow and loader to the public works garage with Roger Hamel.\ 

 

 Chief Bergeron also explained that he was working with the electricians to install 

electrical relays on the hilltop beacons in an attempt to reduce breakdowns currently being 

caused by overloaded photocells.  

 

 Mr. Hamel stated that some repairs and adjustments are needed on both of the gates 

adjacent to the pilot’s lounge.  The airport manager said that he and the electrician would address 

those issues at their next appointment. 

 

 Questions and comments were requested, being none, the meeting was adjourned at 7:44 

p.m.  


